
 

 

 

Hi all, 

 

Thanks for your patience, positivity and engagement during 

induction week. I hope it has been helpful.  

 

 Blog  

 

https://westminsterstudents.wordpress.com/ 

 

Submissions welcome.   

 

This week 

 

Here is a summary of the main events this coming week. 

 

Monday: prayer rotas start Nicola Grieves joins us to lead safeguarding for new students and an afternoon 

session on the spiritual wisdom of children. Homiletics starts at 9am.  

 

Tuesday: moderators begin to arrive for their regular meeting, so don’t be surprised if you see them 

around over the next few days! 

 

Wednesday:  

 

Thursday: teaching starts. Assessed service – Jacob (8.30am), Bible study, Alex (2pm), tutor groups 4pm.  

 

Friday: life and service starts.  

 

Youth Assembly 

 

Adam will be attending youth assembly on behalf of Westminster later this year.  

 

Enquirer's conference  

 

There will be a conference for those exploring their vocation on November 4
th

, which we are invited to 

attend and help at. More to follow, but please note down the date for now. 

 

Open day  

 

It would be great to have as many students as possible around at our open day on the 11
th

 of November.  

 

Clothing 

 

Will be arriving next week. Please could you let me have your payment asap if you have ordered 

something?  

 

T-shirt - £10, Polo Shirt - £14, Sweatshirt - £15, Hoodie - £18, Zip-up - £20, Long-sleeved T-shirt - £11, 

Sweat Jacket - £20, Rugby Shirt - £22. 



 

 

  

 

Walking the Way 

 

 www.urc.org.uk/wtw 

 

Important Dates  

 

• Thursday 5
th

 October – CTF Teaching Begins.  

• Tuesday 10
th

 October (and then fortnightly) – Federation Worship. 

• Wednesday 18
th

 October – 6pm – New Senatus Inductions.  

• Saturday 11
th

 November – Open Day. All welcome. More coming soon on how to get involved.  

 

 Feedback 

 

If there is anything you would like to feed back following the induction programme, please do let me know. 

 

Guest Message 

 

If you would like to write a guest message for one of the 4 student newsletters going out in September, 

please get in touch. It could be a topical reflection, news, prayer, poetry or art. Let me know your ideas and 

I will do my best to get them in here.  


